
INMAN CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING ON MUNICIPAL BUDGET 

JUNE 29, 2021 
5:45 PM 

COUNCIL CHAMBERS, CITY HALL 
 

 
MAYOR CORNELIUS HUFF OPENED THE PUBLIC HEARING. 
 
COUNCILMEMBERS MELVIN FOWLER, KEVIN NEWMAN AND KATHY DITTEMORE WERE 
PRESENT. COUNCILMEMBER HEATHER MOORE WAS OUT OF TOWN BUT WAS PRESENT ON 
ZOOM. 
 
MAYOR HUFF READ THE PUBLIC NOTICE FOR THE FY 2021-2022 BUDGET WITH TOTAL 
REVENUE AND EXPENDITURES OF $4,438,627 AND A MILLAGE RATE 78.26.  
 
WITH NO QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS MAYOR HUFF ADJOURNED THE PUBLIC HEARING AT 
5:35 PM. 
 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 
ROBIN HENDERSON, CITY CLERK  
 


